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From the Mayor’s Office 

 
Seventy-One (71) New Cases of COVID-19 Reported in Plainfield 
 

October 31, 2022 
 

Dear Friends and Neighbors, 
 

Happy Halloween! Since our last update, on Thursday, October 27, 2022, there are seventy-one (71) new cases of COVID-19, 
with eleven (11) cases reported today. ** Please note that the State no longer requires the City to track or provide 

statistics for quarantined persons. As such this information will no longer be updated.  
 
Fortunately, there are no COVID related deaths to report. Please continue to exercise caution in crowded areas and wear 
masks whenever possible to reduce the chances of infection. 
 

COVID-19 Cases  Positive Cases Persons Placed in Quarantine Fatalities 
    

March 16, 2020- December 31, 2020 4,215 10,465 128 
     

January 1, 2021 – December 31, 2021 4,420 4,054 71 
     

January 1, 2022 – October 31, 2022 5,572                              1,072 21 
     

Total  14,207 15,591** as of 6/27 220 
     

 
Providence Healthcare Diagnostics located at 320 Park Ave has partnered with the City of Plainfield to provide three (3) options for 
COVID testing (PCR, Rapid Antigen, and Rapid Molecular testing) with superior service and same day results. Click Here to 
schedule an appointment. Walk-ins welcome– text 908.444.0485 when you arrive. Open 7 days a week from 8:00AM to 6:00PM. 
 

The County of Union hosts a COVID-19 Vaccine clinic at the Plainfield Performing Arts Center (P-PAC) located at 724 Park Ave 
on Wednesdays from 9:00AM – 4:00PM. Visit https://ucnj.org/covid19/ for more information. 
 
UPDATE - There is a COVID Pop-Up Clinic on Wednesday, November 2nd at New Covenant Church located at 225 East 7th Street 
from 4:00 PM – 7:00 PM. 

 

LOCAL COVID-19 TESTING SITES INCLUDE Walgreens on South Ave, Front Street Pharmacy, Rapp’s Pharmacy, 
Plainfield Neighborhood Health Center, Scott Drugs Pharmacy, and Parking Lot # 7 at 112 E Seventh Street. Please visit the City 
of Plainfield website for more information. 

 

Fall is officially here and as we prepare for the winter months remember to get the flu vaccine as well. A reminder that children 
6 months and older are eligible to receive the COVID-19 vaccine. Let’s continue to keep our community safe.  Get vaccinated 
and get the booster. 

 
May God continue to bless you and your family.  
 

Sincerely,  
 
 

 

Adrian O. Mapp 

Mayor 

http://www.prvdx.com/
https://ucnj.org/covid19/
https://cms9.revize.com/revize/plainfield/residents/novel_corona_virus/covid-19_vaccine_information.php

